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Thank you to all our families who

donated school supplies for the drive.


We were able to collect 800 items and

donate to Metropolitan Ministries.This


would not have been possible without

your help. 

Reminder

Backpacks of Hope Drive

Parents please label all your

child's belongings
Effective May 30th non-VPK

tuition rates are in effect as we

no longer receive any state

VPK funding
We will be closed for Memorial

Day




Happy

Mother's


Day!

Summer Fun
Bounce House
Kona Ice
Hat Day
Magic Show
Popsicle Day
Dirt Cups

Happy Father's Day


